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PRAISES:• Please pray for the Brazilian people. We are 
praying that God will work now in the hearts of 
people we will one day meet. We believe that He 
will and are excited to see what all He will do.

• May the Lord bless you! Thank you for being our 
prayer partners and working together with us to 
preach the Gospel to the Brazilian people.

Greetings!

• Thank you for your prayers for us this past month! 
The Lord has been answering your prayers and 
blessing in many ways. We drove over 4,000 miles 
this month without incident. God blessed us with a 
number of great meetings in Iowa and North 
Carolina. We've heard from more churches about 
support, and 39% of our support is committed. Our 
2025 schedule is filling with meetings. God is good!

• This month marks six months on deputation. And 
what a six months it has been! We've made many 
new friends and reconnected with "old" friends. 
We've driven more than 22,000 miles through 22 
states. God's goodness has been on display over 
and over as He has protected us, supplied our every 
need, and given grace day by day. He time and 
again answers prayers and demonstrates His 
faithfulness. We are witnesses to this truth: 1 
Thessalonians 5:24 “Faithful is he that calleth you, 
who also will do it." It's such a thrill to watch Him 
fulfill His promises.

Stephen & Jenifer
Shiloh, Tirzah, & Keziah

August 2024

• 39% support committed.
• Safety in 4,000 miles of 

driving in July.
• God's grace.
• Great meetings - pastors and 

churches encouraged.

PRAYERS:
• Scheduling more meetings 

for 2025.
• God using us on deputation 

to encourage others to 
surrender for missions.

• The Brazilian people.

Love, 
 the Minions


